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Statement of modification 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

We propose that condition number 17 of the DA2019/1089 to be removed from the project. The 

original proposal was amended during the assessment process to provide additional landscaped 

areas and no longer met the OSD triggers. This condition was then missed not removed during the 

application process.  

We have the relevant hydraulic engineers report to back this evidence up regarding the appropriate 

landscaped areas to allow for natural water runoff. 

 

Regards 

 

Craig Archer 

 

 

 


